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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Kuala Lumpur, 21 February 2008 
 
Khazanah receives statement of regret from Reuters 
  
Khazanah Nasional Berhad has recently received the following statement from Reuters in 
relation to a news story, which is the subject of a legal action brought by Khazanah against 
Reuters.  
 

Reuters expresses to Khazanah Nasional Berhad its sincere regret for 
any distress, inconvenience or embarrassment that it may have suffered 
arising from a story which was injected on Reuters subscription-based 
news wire service in Singapore on 8 April 2004 under the headline 
“Proton CEO thwarts ouster effort – industry sources.” Reuters aims 
for fair and accurate reporting, and it was not at any time Reuters’ 
intention to cause any upset or misunderstanding. 

 
Consequently, both parties have agreed to close this matter amicably. 
 
END  
 
For further information, please contact Mohd Asuki Abas at +603 2034 0294 or via e-mail to 
asuki.abas@khazanah.com.my
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